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August 16, 2011
Kirsten Walli,
Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board

P.O. Box 2319

27th Floor 2300 Yonge Street

Toronto, ON

M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:
Re:
Grimsby Power Inc.

2012 Cost of Service Rate Application (EB-2011-xxxx)
Grimsby Power Inc. wishes to submit its 2012 Cost of Service Rate Application (the “Application”).  The Application is based on Chapter 2 of the Board’s “Filing Requirements for Transmission and Distribution Rate Applications”, dated June 28th, 2010.
The Application has been filed electronically with the Board today and two (2) paper copies will be delivered to the Board Secretary.

If you require further information please contact me.

Regards,
[image: image1.emf]
Doug Curtiss, P.Eng.
Chief Executive Officer

Grimsby Power Inc.

dougc@grimsbypower.com
